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President’s Message...

Chapter Members
Recognized for
their Leadership

Congratulations go
to Richard Keith
and Jeff Jeffus for
their efforts in the

“The lIowa Chapter is
your chapter. I encour-
age your participation
and attendance!”

areas of education
and community

service. Both mem-
bers were recog-
nized during the
January meeting at
the Des Moines Golf
and Country Ciub.

Richard Keith re-
ceived the national
Professional Leader-
ship Scroll in appre-
ciation of his fifteen
years of dedicated
service as a CPCU/
UA course leader
(as. a testimonial to

GREG MAUK
PRESIDENT 1998- 18992 -

this award, nearly
everyone of the 120
attending the meet-
ing had taken at
least one course
{Contintted on page 2)

Iowa Insurance Hall of Fame!

The Iowa Insurance
Hall of Fame is
looking for nomi-
nees for considera-
tion for the 1999
selections.

Our local chapter is
looking at nomina-
tions from our own
membership and is
also working with
other chapters in

the state to identify
and nominate
deserving CPCU's,

If you feel someone is

deserving of a nhomi-

nation please contact

Jeff Jeffus for infor-
mation on the nomi-
nation process.

In addition, you can
nominate individuals

from your com-
pany, association,
or organization.

The induction cere-
mony will be held
on April 15, at the
State Historical
Building in conjunc-
tion with the joint
association meeting
for all P/C and

{Continued on page 2)
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lowa Insurance Hall of Fame

(Continwed from page 1}

Life organizations and companies.

For further information, contact Jeff Jeffus at
515.225.5679 or email at jjeffus@fbfs.com.

From The Prez.....

{Continved from page I}
from Richard).

Jeff Jeffus received the
national Leadership
recognition Award in
appreciation of his ded-
icated service as past
president and current
board member of the
Iowa Chapter, as a na-
tional CPCU committee
member, as a CPCU/
ITIA code ieader and for
his work with the Iowa
Insurance Halt of
Fame.

Both Richard and Jeff
and they are truly de-
serving of these
awards. Congratula-
tions!

I would like to thank
Bob Jester, Jester In-
surance Services, for
his excellent presenta-
tion on exposure iden-
tification, risk manage-
ment and insurance
coverages associated
with the staging of the

U.S. Senior Open this

July. Bob delivered an
very interesting and in-
formative presentation.

I would also like to re-
mind chapter members
that our monthly chap-
ter meetings may be at-
tended by anyone who
has an interest in the
subject matter (i.e. you
may bring a guest!).

The mission of the
CPCU Society and the
Iowa Chapter is to pro-
mote education, ethics
and professionalism
within the property-
casualty insurance in-
dustry.

Our next meeting is
scheduled for Thursday,
February 18 from 11:30
AM until 1 PM at
Wakonda Ciub (3910
Fleur Dr.). Drake Uni-
versity Professor Mike
Murray and students of
the Drake Insurance

Our chapter has a
site on the World
Wide Web. Check it
out at http://www.
cpcu-iowa.
org.

(We have over 1,500
hits!)

Congratulations to
Lioyd Sanbulte, CPCU
The lowa Chapter is
the recipient of a
1998 Research Award
for Exelience. Down-
load the paper from
the chapter web site

Society will speak on
their recent trip to Eu-
rope, While in Europe,
they visited many of
the leading financial
districts, including a
tour of Lioyd's.

I iook forward to see-
ing you there...
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RISK MANAGEMENT COURSES

Two totally different 1998 at 3:30 meeting "ARM" designation.
Risk Management at Brooks-Lussem In-
study groups are now surance conference Plans tentatively call

being formed. for sessions to be
on Tuesday’s at
3:30 at the
Reynolds &
Reynolds offices,
300 Walnut in Suite
200. The costs of
books is about
$100 with another
$86 for the Na-
tional Exam on May
3, 1999. (No local

INTRODUCTION-
TO RISK MANAGE-
MENT is one of the
newer courses be-
ing offered by the
Insurance Institute
of America. Itis
designed primarily
for those now to
the study of Risk

Management. Ifis fees will be

appropriate for charged)

newcomers to the room - The total cost

business as well as is $55, which includes Because this is a 13-

more experienced Text & Tests. (No local week traditional for-

"student mat, the starting date

s" with will be around January

no for- 25th in order to cover

mal the subject matter.

llRM" ed_

ucation. If you have an interest
in either of these new

Spon- programs contact Ted

sored by Lussem at 243-4289.

the In-

surance *

Associa-

tion of

Greater

Des Moines, this fees)

"short course” lasts

only 8 weeks includ- RISK MANAGEMENT 4

ing the test, given will alsoc be available if

when "requested”. there is enough inter-

est. This course is
The first night will be part of a 3-semester
Monday February 15, course leading to the




February 1999 Chapter Meeting

WHEN: Thursday, February 18, 1999
11:30 - 1:00

WHERE: Wakonda Club

COST: $15

The next meeting of the Iowa Chapter will be held from
11:30 to 1:00 at the Wakonda Club, 3915 Fleur Drive, Des
Moines.

Guest speakers will be members of the Drake Insurance
Society who will report on their recent trip to Europe.
Lunch will be served and the cost is $15.00.

Make your checks payable to: The lowa Chapter of CPCU

Send to:
Judith A. Brannon, CPCU
Guidant Insurance Group
1111 Ashworth Rd.
West Des Moines, |A 50265
Name(s):

Company:

Total $ Enclosed:




